
  

This Half Term our Discovery learning topics are:  

Amazing Antarctica 

and 

Wonderful Winter 

We are learning all about Antarctica and Penguins.  

We are learning about Winter Weather.  

 

 

Autumn 2 – Year 1 
 

Geography 

• In Geography we are continuing to 

learn about the weather, as we 

move into winter and the changes 

that brings.  

• We are also learning about 

Antarctica and the South Pole.   

Science 

We will be learning about;  

• Penguins 

• The changes that winter brings. 

• That some mammals hibernate in the 

winter in The UK.  

 

 

PSHE 

This half term we are focusing on social skills and friendship.  

English 

We have a class book every few weeks to 

base our learning around. These link to our 

topic.  

• We will learn to read and write the Phase 5 

sounds and associated Tricky Words. 

• We will continue to read books that match 

the sounds we have been taught to 

practise and consolidate our reading skills. 

• We will continue to apply our sounds in our 

writing. We will also begin to identify which 

spelling is needed when there is more than 

one possible GPC. 

• We will learn rhymes to form our letters 

correctly. 

• We are learning to use capital letters and 

full stops.  

 

Maths 

We follow ‘White Rose Maths’ scheme of work. We 

use the Mastery approach to ensure children have 

a deep understanding of concepts.  

This half term will be learning about; 

Addition and subtraction (within 10). We will also 

learn about 2D and 3D shape. 

We will be; 

• Using part-whole models 

• Use the + and  -  symbols. 

• Use bonds to 10. 

• Find fact families. 

• Add and subtract 1 or 2.  

All new concepts are taught using the 

concrete- pictorial- abstract progression.  

 

RE 

This half term we will be learning about The Bible and the 

difference between The Old and The New Testament.  

We will also learn about The Nativity and why we give gifts to 

people at Christmas. .  

 

PE 

Dance – We are 

composing actions to 

nursery rhymes. 

Games-  We are 

learning to hit balls and 

retrieve them.  

 

Computing 

We will continue to think 

about internet safety 

then move onto coding 

skills. We will use bee 

bots and the 

Chromebooks.  

  

 

Music 

 Our theme is ‘’ Pitch 

and Tempo’. 

We will be using 

instruments to explore 

these concepts.  

 

Design and Technology  

We will be exploring different 

techniques to join fabrics. 

We will then use these skills to 

design and create a  

sock puppets. 

 

 

 


